Dear ELC parents,

Thank you for your patience regarding registration. The weather sure did make a mess of my plans but we will get back on track. Please review and mark your calendars with the following dates.

The registration dates for 2020-2021 School Year and Summer 2020 are as follows:

1.) Church members already enrolled	March 9
2.) Non-members already enrolled	March 10 & 11
3.) Church members not enrolled	March 16
4.) General Public	March 23

In order to be as fair as possible, I request that forms are not turned in early. Registration will begin each morning at 8:00 a.m. Please be sure to register during your designated day. Class sizes are limited and spaces will be filled on a first come first serve basis without exception. There is a vital form that must be completed on each child that was not sent home but is completed at time of registration.

Please be sure to communicate with me about your plans for summer and fall if they do not include the ELC. Just send a short email to elc@fumcgadsden.org.

It is a blessing to be a part of your family's life.

Sincerely,

Helene Haller